

# GPL Agenda for May 8, 2012

Mission to serve as a forum for public agencies in Oregon to coordinate development of Geographic Information Systems and to provide the Oregon Geographic Information Council with technical advice.

Time: 1:30 PM to 3:30 PM

Location: Oregon Department of Geology & Mineral Industries

800 NE Oregon St. Suite 965

Portland, OR 97232

DOGMAI Conference Room

There are meters, a pay lot next to the building, and several parking garages within 1-2 blocks of the building that can be used for parking.

Ilinc Info:

To join: To join: <https://oregon.ilinc.com/join/yzxjybf>

Dial-In: 1-800-689-9374

Passcode: 736587

Agenda:

## Conference Call Etiquette

- Introduce yourself before you speak

- Use mute button when not talking or use the right phone in a quiet undisturbed room

- Refrain from shuffling papers, scraping chairs, side conversations, eating

- For those at the meeting "physically" speak loudly

## Introductions/Reminders

## Announcements

- Next OGIC meeting June 20th

- Joint Conference:

- URISA's 50<sup>th</sup> GIS-Pro Conference (<http://www.urisa.org/gispro2012>) and the

- NW GIS User Conference (<http://www.nwgis.org/news>)

- Sept 30 to Oct 4<sup>th</sup> in Portland, OR

- North American Cartographic Information Society (NACIS) October 17-19, in Portland

- WhereCampPDX (volunteer-created un-conference), October 19<sup>th</sup>-21<sup>st</sup>, in Portland

- State ESRI User Group meeting Date???

## Any items to add to agenda

Approval of meeting notes for February & April (March meeting was cancelled)

Meeting for the next 3 meetings

- June 12<sup>th</sup> – NMOB Room 124A

- Topics (heads ups folks)

- Data.Oregon.gov – So can report to OGIC June 20<sup>th</sup>

- Web-base geospatial project

- July 10<sup>th</sup> – PDX – Sim

- August meeting is our skip month.

- September – Any takers?

1. Demo from DOMAGI – How GIS supports the mission of DOGMAI. (40 minutes)

2. ELA – Training – Martha Osborne, ESRI (20 minutes)

3. Metadata standard and data management procedures – GEO

4. Address points – update

5. Data Sharing – update

6. Subcommittee Reports (do I have the members correct:

- Data.oregon.gov (Bob H., Chris B., Don P., Erik E.)

- Web-base geospatial projects (Randy D. or Randy S., Erik E., Tanya H., Diana W.)

Topics/Updates from past GPL meetings:

1. Virtual campus \$ any left?
2. Jan. GPL meeting stated that there would be a secure service for tax-lot data for the 26 counties with owner information if provided. Is this still happening or are the notes not correct.
3. Roads Web portals – on Oregon explorer?